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Municipality of the Distiict of Clare 
P.O Box 458, Little Brook, NS BOW IZ0
Warden Mr. Ronnie LeBlanc

Dear Mr. LeBlanc, 

RECEIVED 

JAN 1 4 2020 

January 8, 2020 

I'm writing to you on behalf of Nova Scotia NDP Leader Gary Burrill in hopes of setting up a 

meeting with the Municipality of the District of Clare Council. 

Mr. Burrill has spent much time travelling around the province, connecting with and listening to 
individuals and organizations in an effort to hear various perspectives and concerns. He is very 
interested in hearing your thoughts on Nova Scotia's current municipal landscape, and would look 
forward to meeting you at your convenience. 

Please let me know if there is an upcoming council meeting where Gary may have an opportunity to 
speak with council members. 

Thank you, 

µu:� 
Alia Y assin-Saied 
Caucus Coordinator 
Nova Scotia NDP Caucus 
902-221-7017
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